FORT WILLIAM FIRST NATION BY-ELECTION

CHANGE OF DATE
FOR BY-ELECTION
Monday January 11, 2020

Due to changes with the current lockdown measures in response to
COVID-19, the By-Election scheduled for Monday January 4, 2021
is changed to Monday January 11, 2021. Voting will take place at

the Fort William First Nation Community Centre from 9:00 a.m. to

8:00 p.m.

Given under my hand this 315! day of December 2020.
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